July 15, 2011

Shore-Line Construction Inc.

302 Greyhound Rd.

Baltimore, MD 21221

Dear Jon

Jeanne and I want to thank you and the Shoreline Construction Team for being so instrumental in making our dream of owning a home on the water a reality. We could not be happier. It seemed a daunting task at first but with the scheduling process you have in place it was much easier for us to stay focused on the task at hand. You were absolutely so patient with us with making many decisions on floor products, tile, paint colors, light and plumbing fixtures to mention a few. Because of that, we surprised ourselves with some remarkable choices. We appreciated your candor in offering suggestions and advise when asked. Your years of experience show in your eye for detail which helped us make many of our decisions. From beginning to end, it was truly a pleasure working with you and Kim. We highly recommend your services to anyone who has the desire to build that most important home. Please don't hesitate suggesting to prospective customers to call for a reference and if anyone cares to see our house, we are more than glad to show off your hard work.

Sincerely

Jeanne & Ells Snyder 443-690-3051